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I am writing to urge all members of this committee to vote NO on HB 3402. This bill is 

another tax grab without accountability. Money grabs like this wouldn’t be necessary 

if the Oregon legislature used common sense when directing the expenditure of 

funds. The ODOT mission of “roads and bridges” could be fully funded if you were 

serious about your fiduciary responsibilities to Oregonians. More tax revenue in the 

backs of middle and lower income citizens is not the answer. Vote NO on HB 3402.  


